Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 3:18 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2096 Reaney Ave

Good afternoon Marcia,

Our Building Inspector reported back to me after reviewing the property at 2096 Reaney Ave.
It would appear that we do not have any plumbing, mechanical or warm-air permits issued for
this vacant building property. Additionally, It appears that the project is 40 — 45 % percent
complete based on the scope of work identified on the code compliance report.

If you, the contractor or the owner have any questions please contact myself or Jim Seeger
and hopefully we can assist in moving this project forward.

Thank you,

Stephen Ubl

City of St. Paul Building Official
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9021

F: 651-266-9099

e stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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